
 

Ogletree Holiday Musical 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
We are so excited about our holiday musical, “Jingle Bell Jukebox.” The students are 
doing a great job preparing, and are very enthusiastic about this musical.  
 

Please note the date change. 
 
 Please attend Monday, December 12 @ 12:30 if your child is a 3rd grader. 

 

Please attend Tuesday, December 13 @12:30 if your child is 4th or 5th grader. 
 
Each grade level will be in charge of singing a couple of songs while the drama club will 
depict the story through acting. It is important for each grade level to be well 
represented to ensure an All-Star performance from each group. I encourage each 
Ogletree family to spend a little time with us enjoying music as we prepare for the 
holiday season. 
 
Costumes 
This musical is set in a 1950s diner. Think about the movie Grease. Students are 
encouraged to wear 50’s garb including: 
Boys: Boys can wear blue jeans, white oxford shirts or plain white t-shirt and leather 
jackets (only if you have one already). 
Girls:  Girls can wear poodle skirts, sweaters, pedal pushers, and oxford shirts. 

OR 
Boys and girls can dress in holiday colors with blue jeans or khakis.  

 
We are so looking forward to your attendance at this year’s holiday celebration on 
Monday, December 12th, at 12:30 p.m. if your child is a 3rd grader, or Tuesday, 
December 13th if your child is a 4th or 5th graders in the Ogletree Commons.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me through the school office at 
(334) 887-4920 or by e-mail. (prwilson@auburnschool.org).  
 
 
Season’s Greetings, 
 
 
 
 
Phil Wilson, Music Teacher 
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